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I am an Oregonian with difficulty standing and this bill would make voting 

inaccessible and an undue burden to exercise my right to vote. This would also make 

it inaccessible to people who have to work during voting hours. Don't let Oregon fall 

behind and keep vulnerable Oregonians from slipping through the cracks.  The need 

to transition back to in-person voting is unsubstantiated and will disenfranchise rural 

and and vulnerable populations. 


